Academic plans for the upcoming year
My academic plans for the coming year can be divided into three tracks: writing articles, planning and organizing a conference or seminar day in my fields of research, and carrying out meetings and establishing collaborations and connections with colleagues. This June (2020) I was appointed as a postdoctoral fellow in the School of Education at the Hebrew University. My first article, “The body of the reader as a possible platform for religious language” [in Hebrew], is currently in the final stages of editing. This article will be included in a volume being prepared in honor of the retirement of Prof. Jonathan Cohen of the School of Education. I am also presently completing a draft for a second article, based on the first chapter of my doctoral dissertation, but developed further on the basis of new studies of which I have since become aware. I intend to submit this article for publication in the Journal of Jewish Education. In addition, I intend to write two to three more articles based on my doctoral work. I am also interested in further developing a new line of thinking (not discussed in my dissertation), relating to epistemology of the body and expression of religious language through movement, as a window into meaningful study of the written text. In this context, I intend to bring together a group of dancers and body artists who are interested in the intersection of body and movement with interpretation and creative production based on Jewish sources. I also intend to write and publish reflections on this initiative and its ramifications for education. Finally, I am considering organizing a conference on philosophy of Jewish education in the context of hermeneutics and epistemology; or, alternatively, one dealing with various aspects of the present situation in contemporary Jewish education. 	Comment by Adrian Sackson: There isn’t a direct translation for יום עיון in English. ‘Seminar day’ is clear enough, but you might want to just delete it and keep ‘conference’.
